

Tisbury Public Hearing Notice

The Tisbury Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 28, 2023 at 4:30 PM. to review and consider proposed amendment to Tisbury Local Drop Off fee schedule and material drop-off. This public hearing will be held in a Hybrid Format. The Public can attend and participate in the hearing by joining scheduled Zoom meeting via https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89026259964 Meeting ID: 890 2625 9964 Passcode: 022081 Onetap mobile+1 646 8769923 US (New York) and in person at Katharine Comell Theater, 51 Spring Street, Tisbury.

Full hearing materials are available for public inspection at the Select Board Office, 115 High Point Lane during regular business hours and online at: https://www.tisburyma.gov/board-selectmen/pages/public-hearings. If you are unable to attend the hearing, please feel free to address your comments and/or concerns to the Tisbury Select Board, Box 1239, Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 or via email to edefoe@tisburyma.gov.



Phone: 508-696-4220

Department of Public Works

Town of Tisbury
Box 788, 115 High Point Road
Vineyard Haven, MA 02568

Fax: 508-696-4221

Town of Tisbury Local Dropoff Fee Schedule & Material Dropoff.

Proposed FY24 Rate Changes:

Vehicle Stickers-

Regular- Currently \$50.00 Proposed \$60.00

Additional -Currently \$25.00 Proposed \$25.00

Senior- Currently \$35.00 Proposed \$45.00

In addition, I am recommending we permanently suspend excepting the following:

- 1) Household Goods
- 2) Auto Parts
- 3) Bulk items
- 4) Scrap Metal
- 5) Sleep Sofa Mattress and Box Spring
- 6) Brush, to include Barrel and Truck Loads.

If approved this will go in effect starting July 1, 2023

Thank you

Kirk Metell

Director of Public Works.